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Thank you, Mr. President.
The Republic of Korea warmly welcomes the delegation of the Government of Guinea, and sincerely hopes that Guinea will continue to persevere and overcome the current Ebola crisis.
My delegation acknowledges that the Government of Guinea has made continuous efforts to promote and protect human rights since its first UPR. 
In particular, it has done this through the establishment of the Ministry of Human Rights and Civil Liberties, as well as the national observatory on violence against women and children, and the adoption and implementation of the strategic plan against female genital mutilation (FGM).  
Bearing this progress in mind, my delegation would like to make the following three recommendations;

First, we recommend that the Government of Guinea take effective measures to strengthen the capacity of the newly established human rights institutions including the Ministry of Human Rights and Civil Liberties, and the national observatory on violence against women and children. 
Second, we recommend that the Government of Guinea step up efforts to combat impunity, in particular through the investigation and prosecution of human rights violations committed by security forces. 
Third, we recommend that the Government of Guinea strengthen the enforcement of existing legislation prohibiting female genital mutilation (FGM), and at the same time enhance awareness-raising activities by focusing on the health risks of this harmful practice.
Thank you, Mr. President.  /End/
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